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Town of Swampscott, Hadley Elementary School

Swampscott School Building Committee Meeting #34

Date & Time: 7:30AM on April 1, 2014

Location: Swampscott Middle School

Attended

Swampscott School Building Committee (SSBC): Joseph Crimmins, SSBC Chair (JC)
Thomas Younger, Town Administrator (TY)
Barry Greenfield, Board Selectmen (BG)
Glenn Paster, Communication & Marketing Professional (GP)
Carin Marshall, School Committee Member (CM)
Wayne White, SPS Business Manager (WW)
Laurier Beaupre, Ex. Officio (LB)

Hill International (Hill): Paul Kalous (PK)
Inger Hamre-Foley (IF)

Mount Vernon Group Architects (MVG): Al Cuevas (AC)

The purpose of the meeting is to move the Hadley Elementary School Project forward.

.
Approval of Meeting Minutes
Motion: That the minutes of meeting #33, dated March 18, 2014 be accepted.

Motion by: Glenn Paster
Seconded: Thomas Younger
Vote: Unanimous

Outreach Plan
The SBC scheduled the next public forum for April 30th. MVG to confirm that GEOD will be ready to present the traffic study
they are currently working on.

The SBC, MVG and Hill will work on updating the slideshow presentation.

It was noted that the Town Meeting will be held in September/October with the Town Vote on November 4th.

Next Meeting:
The next School Building Committee meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 15th at 7:30AM in the Middle School Conference
Room.


